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UPCOMING EVENTSUPCOMING EVENTS

B r i n g i n g  C a m p u s  L i f e  t o  Y o u r  I n b o x

Weaving Wednesdays
3rd Wed. Every Month | 1-3:00 pm | Eagle Support Center

Produce Wednesdays
Every Wed. | 11:30 am - 1:00 pm | Lowery Student Center

Regalia Night
Thursdays, 5:30 - 8:00 pm  |  Lowery Student Center

UCCA Presents Omar Sosa Quarteto Americanos
April 6, 2025 | 2:00pm - 4:00pm | Center Theatre

The Grove Party for Career Education Students
April 8, 2025 | 4:00 pm - 7:00 pm | Grove, Ukiah Campus

Chat + Chill: Movie Day
April 9, 2025 | 1 pm - 3:30 pm | Transfer Center, Ukiah

Circle of Support
April 10, 2025 | 12:30 pm - 1:20 pm | Library Room 4232

LGBTQ+ Summit
April 15- 16, 2025 | 9:00 am - 2:30 pm | Library Room 4210 

Sock Puppet Pop-Up
April 21, 2025 | 12:00 pm - 2:00 pm | Coast Center

Chat + Chill: Rainbow Alliance Meeting
April 23, 2025 | 1 pm - 3:30 pm | Transfer Center, Ukiah

Student Art Show
April 24 - May 18, 2025 | Various Times | College Gallery

Spring Plant Sale
April 25, 2025 | 9:00 am - 5:00 pm | Gardens
April 26, 2025 | 9:00 am - 3:00 pm | Gardens

Latino Student Retreat
April 25, 2025 | 8:00 am - 1:30 pm | Center Theatre

Graduation and Transfer Fair 2025
April 29, 2025 | 12:00 pm - 2:00 pm | Transfer Center, Ukiah
May 7, 2025 | 3:30 pm - 5:30 pm | Transfer Center, Ukiah
May 13, 2025 | 12:00 pm - 2:00 pm | Transfer Center, Ukiah
May 22, 2025 | 3:00 pm - 6:00 pm | Transfer Center, Ukiah

Spring Dance Festival 2025
May 1-4, 2025 | Various Times | Center Theatre

A p r i l  2 0 2 5

ARE YOU READY TO
GRADUATE?

Commencement is just around the corner! The
deadline to petition for graduation is April 21 , 2025.
It's important to schedule an appointment with your
counselor to confirm your eligibility for graduation. If
you have completed or are close to finishing 60 units,
you may qualify to petition for graduation.

st

How to Petition to Graduate:
Schedule an appointment with your counselor to
verify your eligibility for graduation. Book your
counseling appointment today:  707-468-3048 or

       counselingappointments@mendocino.edu  

Petition to Graduate through your MyMendo
account: my.mendocino.edu

SAVE THE DATE: 52nd Commencement Ceremony,
Friday, May 23, 2025 at 6:00pm.

PETITION TO GRADUATE BY 4/21

https://www.mendocino.edu/events/college-university-day-3
https://www.mendocino.edu/events
https://www.mendocino.edu/events
mailto:counselingappointments@mendocino.edu
https://my.mendocino.edu/


3rd Wednesday Every Month  |  1 - 3:00 pm

The Native American Student Resource Center
invites all to join us for Weaving Wednesdays,
happening the third Wednesday of every month in
the Eagle Support Center. Learn basket weaving and
other Native American crafts!

For more information, visit our NASRC webpage. 

Thursdays, 5:30 - 8:00 pm | Lowery Student Center

The Native American Student Resource Center is
hosting Regalia Night every Thursday evening in the
Lowery Student Center. Stich, sew, and bead
traditional dance attire and connect with our Native
American community. This event is free and open
to all!
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REP. HUFFMAN TOWN HALL 
AT MENDOCINO COLLEGE
You are invited to an upcoming Town Hall with
Congressman Jared Huffman and special guest
Assemblymember Chris Rogers on Friday, April 4
from 5-6:30 pm in the Center Theatre on the
Ukiah Campus.

th

As an institution, we believe civic engagement
among students is vital for fostering informed,
active citizens who can contribute to their
communities and the democratic process.
Engaging students civically not only helps them
understand their rights and responsibilities but also
empowers them to make their voices heard. We will
be sending this invitation to all students, but
receiving an invite from someone they know can
also encourage students to engage in a process
that may otherwise be daunting.

This event is open to all, with a recommendation to
register in advance here.

WEAVING WEDNESDAYS

REGALIA NIGHT

http://www.mendo.edu/nasrc
https://www.eventbrite.com/e/congressman-jared-huffman-mendocino-town-hall-tickets-1301496564259?aff=oddtdtcreator


Basic Needs successfully held its first Produce
Wednesday event at both Lake Center and Coast
Center in late February. This initiative provided
produce to about 100 students in total and marked
an important step in expanding our efforts to
support food security. The great response shows
our commitment to helping more students.

On March 10, Basic Needs and ASMC hosted a lively
Student vs. Staff Volleyball Game, followed by a
Basketball Team Appreciation Event. The day was
filled with enthusiasm, friendly competition, and a
lot of laughs, creating an exciting atmosphere for
everyone involved. The volleyball game provided a
great opportunity for students and staff to come
together in a fun and engaging way while also
celebrating the hard work and dedication of our
student-athletes.

In addition, Basic Needs attended the Lake Center
and Willits College & Career Day events. These
outreach efforts are key to our mission to help
students at different locations, making sure they
have the services they need to succeed.
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BASIC NEEDS HOSTS RESOURCE 
EVENT FOR CTE STUDENTS
The Basic Needs program invites Career &
Technical Education students to a party at The
Grove on the Ukiah Campus from 4-7 pm, Tuesday,
April 8, 2025. This event aims to celebrate CTE
students while providing an opportunity to connect
with various campus resources, including financial
aid, the career hub, the retention office, basic
needs services, and health and wellness support. 

WHAT’S UP IN BASIC NEEDS

BASIC NEEDS
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In response to new legislation (AB 2683), Mendocino College is assigning all current students a training through
Keenan SafeColleges. This training is required annually. This training is titled “Sexual Violence Awareness: AB
2683” and is 48 minutes long. It will cover sensitive and pertinent topics on how to identify and report incidents
of sexual violence, and support. You may start and pause the training if you do not have the full time to commit
to completing in one sitting. If you did not receive an email from us regarding your Title IX training, you can also
access the training here and use your student username to log in.

Please complete this required and important training no later than May 23, 2025. Thank you for your
attention to this student requirement.

REQUIRED STUDENT TRAINING

TEST-TAKING
TIPS WORKSHOP
Tue., April 15th | 12-12:50 pm
Rm. 7130, Lake Center

These FREE workshops on study
skills are led by Learning
Disability Specialist Tascha
Whetzel. If you would like to meet
with Tascha prior to, or after the
workshop to discuss learning
strategies, study skills, and/or the
Disability Resource Center
enrollment information &
services, please contact Christina
to make an appointment.

Questions? Contact us!
Email Christina Orozco at
 drc@mendocino.ed.

TEST PREPARATION 
& TEST ANXIETY
Mon., April 7th | 12-12:50 pm
Rm. 114, Coast Center

https://mendstudents-keenan.safecolleges.com/
mailto:drc@mendocino.ed


We are excited to share that the Chancellor's Office
has awarded Mendocino College's Zero Textbook
Cost Program with two more grants. PTA was
awarded to support their faculty in authoring new
OER for their degree program. That will be 10 new
OER courses in the field! The other grant will help us
support at least two more-degree programs or
certificates of achievement to be fully ZTC with an
emphasis for OER.

Do you have questions about ZTC/LTC?

Are you curious about OER and how to
find/remix/adapt for your courses?

Do you have questions about copyright, author
rights, fair use, Creative Commons Licenses,
or attributions?

Are you wondering about a free course material
and if it is truly "open"?

Do you need ancillary materials for your course
(ZTC or not)?

Interested in Library Resources that can
enhance your course or assignments?

Reach out to Textbook Affordability Librarian,
Gabrielle Visco, MLIS at gvisco@mendocino.edu.

WI-FI ASSISTANCE
We want you to stay connected, whether you're on or off-campus. If you're having Wi-Fi troubles, we're here to help!  

Check out our handy Wi-Fi FAQ page at Mendocino College IT Help Desk.
For in-person help, visit Thiem Tran in the Library.
Need more assistance? Call the IT Help Desk at 707-468-3210 or email at it-help@mendocino.edu.
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ZTC AT MC

CONTACT
Thais Springer, LGBTQIA2S+ Program Specialist
pride@mendocino.edu  |  (707) 467-1007 ext. #1007

LOCATION & HOURS 
Eagles Nest, Lowry Building, #781
Mon., Wed., & Fri. from 10:00 am-4:00 pm

WHAT’S HAPPENING
7th Annual CCC LGBTQ+ Summit Watch Party
The Pride Program is hosting a virtual watch party
for the LGBTQ+ Summit in McMillan Hall, Room
#1170. Join us on April 15th and 16th from 9:30 AM
to 2:00 PM. Whether you drop in for a single
session or stay for the day--everyone is welcome!
Snacks and refreshments provided. Feel free to
RSVP here.

Pride Program  
The Pride Program will be hosting a Sock Puppet
Pop-up at the Coast Center April 21st from 12:00 PM
to 2:00 PM. We are excited to see everyone there.

Rainbow Alliance  
The Rainbow Alliance is a new student-led club for
the LGBTQ+ community and allies. Join us for Chat
and Chill on Wednesdays in the Transfer Center to
connect and be part of an inclusive space!

mailto:gvisco@mendocino.edu
https://www.mendocino.edu/get-help/tech-support
mailto:it-help@mendocino.edu
https://forms.office.com/r/WTQ9GMA6d3


The EOPS/CARE/NextUp are currently
accepting applications. Students who are new
to EOPS attend an EOPS Orientation to be
admitted to the program. During the
orientation, new students are given
information about the EOPS program and
services. The EOPS Kick-off events were held
at the Ukiah campus and Centers the week
before the start of the semester and the first
week of classes. At the Kick-off, students were
given their “Tools for School”, a set of school
supplies, and they had an opportunity to
request textbooks and calculators from the
EOPS lending library. 

Please direct interested students to contact
EOPS at (707) 468-3113 or visit their office at
1130 MacMillan Hall on the Ukiah Campus.
Additional information can be found at
mendocino.edu/eops

WI-FI ASSISTANCE
We want you to stay connected, whether you're on or off-campus. If you're having Wi-Fi troubles, we're here to help!  

Check out our handy Wi-Fi FAQ page at Mendocino College IT Help Desk.
For in-person help, visit Thiem Tran in the Library.
Need more assistance? Call the IT Help Desk at 707-468-3210 or email at it-help@mendocino.edu.
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EOPS ACCEPTING 
APPLICATIONS FOR 2025/2026

https://www.mendocino.edu/eops
https://www.mendocino.edu/get-help/tech-support
mailto:it-help@mendocino.edu


# denotes an Exhibition
* denotes a Conference
Bolded Event denotes a Home Game
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On March 11, Mendocino traveled to Folsom for a
doubleheader vs. the FLC Falcons.  They
returned home with a sweep of the DH.  
Sophomore Tatianna Colegrove threw a
complete game no-hitter in game one and added
a homerun in game two. Final score was 3 to 0. 

AATHLETICSTHLETICSAATHLETICSTHLETICS
What’s Next inWhat’s Next inWhat’s Next inWhat’s Next in

WOMEN’S SOFTBALL
Wed. Apr. 2 at 12:00 PM VS Shasta | AWAY*
Wed. Apr. 2 at 2:00 PM VS Shasta | AWAY*
Fri. Apr. 4 at 3:00 PM VS Feather River | HOME*
Sat. Apr. 5 at 12:00 PM VS Feather River | HOME*
Sat. Apr. 5 at 2:00 PM VS Feather River | HOME*
Fri. Apr. 11 at 3:00 PM VS Siskiyous | HOME*
Sat. Apr. 12 at 12:00 PM VS Siskiyous | HOME*
Sat. Apr. 12 at 2:00 PM VS Siskiyous | HOME*
Tue. Apr. 15 at 10:00 AM VS West Hills Coalinga | HOME
Tue. Apr. 15 at 12:00 PM VS West Hills Coalinga | HOME
Wed. Apr. 16 at 3:00 PM VS Shasta | HOME*
Fri. Apr. 18 at 3:00 PM VS Yuba | HOME*
Sat. Apr. 19 at 12:00 PM VS Yuba | HOME*
Sat. Apr. 19 at 2:00 PM VS Yuba | HOME*

WOMEN’S SOFTBALL THROWS
NO-HITTER AGAINST FOLSOM

ATHLETICS

MEN’S BASEBALL
Tue. Apr. 1 at 2:00 PM VS Laney | HOME*
Thu. Apr. 3 at 2:00 PM VS Laney | AWAY*
Sat. Apr. 5 at 1:00 PM VS Laney | HOME*
Tue. Apr. 8 at 2:00 PM VS Napa Valley | AWAY*
Thu. Apr. 10 at 2:00 PM VS Napa Valley | HOME*
Fri. Apr. 11 at 1:00 PM VS Napa Valley | AWAY*
Tue. Apr. 15 at 2:00 PM VS Contra Costa | HOME*
Thu. Apr. 17 at 2:00 PM VS Contra Costa | AWAY*
Fri. Apr. 18 at 1:00 PM VS Contra Costa | HOME*
Tue. Apr. 22 at 2:00 PM VS Yuba | AWAY*
Thu. Apr. 24 at 2:00 PM VS Yuba | HOME*
Fri. Apr. 25 at 1:00 PM VS Yuba | AWAY*

On March 7, The Eagles traveled to Contra Costa
College today, and picked up a win in their last
non-conference game. Final score was 4 to 2. 

MEN’S BASEBALL WINS GAME
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help address broader housing shortages in their
communities, contributing to socioeconomic mobility.

Mendocino-Lake Community College District has
been investigating options to construct student
housing since 2018. In 2022, we received an
affordable housing planning grant, part of SB 196,
from the California Department of Finance. A
student housing feasibility study was completed in
2022-2023, which included a survey of currently
enrolled students. Key findings of the survey were:

97% of students think student housing would be
important for retention and recruitment.

44% of students currently enrolled less than
full-time would enroll full-time if Ukiah offered
student housing.

Over 8% of students are housing insecure,
including homelessness, inability to pay rent or
utilities, frequent moves, or residing in unsafe
conditions.

Continued on next page...

COLLEGE  ANNOUNCES THE
PURCHASE OF PROPERTY FOR
FUTURE STUDENT HOUSING

Ukiah, CA – Mendocino College is pleased to
announce the purchase of a property at the corner
of Perkins and Main Streets in downtown Ukiah,
marking the first phase of a multi-year initiative to
develop future student housing. This project aims
to increase the availability of affordable housing for
students and support the local community.

The acquisition of this property is made possible
through the generous support from the Mendocino
College Foundation and its dedicated donors. The
Foundation provided the funding to purchase the
property from Redwood Credit Union, and will
continue to support the project with additional
multi-million dollar contributions for the
construction phase. The Foundation has a long-
standing commitment to stewarding funds
responsibly to support the long-term needs of
students, and this project is a testament to its role
as a trusted donor partner.

"The Mendocino College Foundation is dedicated to
ensuring that donor dollars are used effectively to
support the long-term needs of our students," said
Julie McGovern, Executive Director of the
Mendocino College Foundation. "This project is a
perfect example of how we can make a lasting
impact on our students' lives and the community."

Student housing at California community
colleges offers several benefits, including
improved academic performance, stability, and
addressing broader housing shortages. Studies
show that students who live near campus tend to
have higher GPAs and are more likely to graduate.
Affordable student housing provides stability,
allowing students to focus on their education
without the stress of housing insecurity. By  
offering  student housing, community colleges   
he
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Student Housing Continued...

There is an acute shortage of rentals in
Ukiah, with rental vacancy rates at 2.8%.

75% of housing units in unincorporated
Mendocino County are single-family
(detached), while only 3% are multi-family (2-4
units) and 3% are multi-family (5+ units).

"We conducted extensive studies to identify the
housing needs of our students and determined
that a downtown Ukiah location was the best
option," said Tim Karas, President/Superintendent
of Mendocino College. "This particular location will
provide students with access to downtown
services as well as easy transportation to the
college campus."

In July 2023, a competitive grant application was
submitted to the California Community College
Chancellor’s Office to fund a $54M 110-bed student
housing project in Ukiah. Although our project was
not funded in the 2024/2025 California State
Budget, we remain committed to making
progress. A historic milestone was achieved in
February 2025 with the Mendocino College
Foundation purchasing a parcel of land for future
student housing. With this critical step, we can
move forward to investigate all funding options
available to move the project forward.

We are excited to take this important step towards
addressing the housing needs of our students,"
said Rose Bell, Director of Communications at
Mendocino College. "We are committed to being a
good community partner and will keep the
community informed throughout the project's
development."

We are proactively collaborating with the City of
Ukiah to find effective parking solutions, and
address any concerns about high-density housing
downtown. We are committed to transparency and
want to set realistic expectations: construction is
anticipated to begin in a few years as we continue
to secure the necessary funding for the project.

Mendocino College is dedicated to maintaining
open communication with the community and
ensuring that this project benefits both students
and local residents. We look forward to a time
when our student housing residents will bring
vibrancy to the city core, support local businesses
by shopping at nearby stores, dining at cafes and
restaurants, and utilizing services within walking
distance from their housing. As students pursue
their education, they will contribute to the overall
strength and vitality of our county.



Facing challenges? Need to share?
Feeling Overwhelmed? You're Not Alone.

For more information, visit
www.mendocino.edu/wellness.

Compassionate  Confidential
Non-Judgmental
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HEALTH & WELLNESS

HEALTH &
WELLNESS FAIR

MAY 7 ,  2025   |   1 1 :00AM -  2 :00PM
MENDOCINO COLLEGE,  POMO PLAZA

UKIAH CAMPUS

Creating a strong, healthy campus community

M E N D O C I N O  C O L L E G E

We invite you to join us in creating a
festive and informative experience for

our students and community. 

To learn more contact 707-468-3222 
or HWFair@mendocino.edu.

Circle of Support

http://www.mendocino.edu/wellness
mailto:HWFair@mendocino.edu
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Use of Areas Open to Expressive Activities
The use of areas open to expressive activities is
subject to the following guidelines:

No person using the areas shall touch, strike,
or physically impede the progress of
passersby, except for incidental or
accidental contact or contact initiated by
the passerby.

Persons using the areas shall not use any
means of amplification that creates noise
or diversion that disturbs the orderly
conduct of the campus or classes taking
place at that time.

Persons using the areas reserved for
expressive activities shall not disrupt the
orderly operation of the college.

Both the California Constitution and the First
Amendment to the U.S. Constitution offer strong
free speech protections—even for speech that is
unpopular, controversial, political, or deeply
offensive.

Counter-Protesting and Heckler’s Veto
A counter-protester may not lawfully silence or
substantially disrupt another person’s protected
speech. One does not have the right to a
“Heckler’s Veto” by, for example, blocking access
to an event featuring a controversial speaker or
chanting over the remarks of that speaker.

Anyone can exercise their First Amendment
rights, including our employees on their own
time. However, employees may not counter-
protest as representatives of the district and
should make clear that they are acting as private
citizens when engaging in counter-protest
activities. Some free speech groups, particularly
those sharing intentionally provocative material,
aim to incite strong reactions to gain media
coverage and potentially file lawsuits.

If your goal is to reduce this type of behavior
on our campuses, the best course of action is
simply to ignore them.

Continued on next page...

You may be seeing free speech activities on campus.
This information is intended to help educate and
inform our campus community about the public's
right to have a free speech space on campus and
what is or isn't allowed.

What's Protected
The First Amendment to the U.S. Constitution
safeguards speech and expressive conduct from
government censorship based on content.
Examples include:

Distributing information and leaflets

Displaying photographs

Holding up signs (restrictions on content or size
can amount to censorship)

Giving speeches

Burning a flag in protest

Dancing

There are very limited exceptions to this protection.
As part of the government, Mendocino-Lake
Community College District cannot censor speech
based on its content. For more detailed information,
please refer to Board Policy 3900 and Administrative
Procedure 3900.1.

A public college cannot allow some groups to set up
on campus and not others based on their message.
The First Amendment protects speech, no matter
how offensive some may consider the content. An
open society depends on educated citizens and the
entire enterprise of education, and this country is
founded on the principle of free speech.

FIRST AMENDMENT PROTECTIONS
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First Amendment Protections continued...

Free Speech Zone
The District has designated the following
areas as reserved for expressive activities
that do not violate District policy and which
are lawful:

At the Ukiah Campus, the designated
free speech assembly area is at the south
end of Pomo Plaza in the area between
the cement benches.

At the Lake Center, the designated free
speech assembly area is the western
quad area and a minimum of 15 feet from
any doorway.

At the North County Center, the
designated free speech assembly area is
the paved patio area and a minimum of 15
feet from any doorway.

At the Coast Center, the designated
free speech assembly area is the
courtyard area and a minimum of 15 feet
from the doorway.

These areas are chosen so as to provide
visibility and allow communications to a
large number of students, administrators,
faculty, and others walking or traveling on
campus but also so as not to disrupt
educational and other activities of the
District on behalf of students.

If someone is exercising free speech outside
of these zones, you may direct them to the
correct zone, or notify your manager or the
Public Information Office. 

Public Information Office

Rose Bell
Director of Community Relations &
Communications
707-468-3012 | marketing@mendocino.edu
Room 720, Lowery Building, Ukiah Campus
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mailto:marketing@mendocino.edu


pg. 13

T h e  E a g l e  N e w s l e t t e r

The Mendocino College Gallery is seeking student art
submissions for their biggest show of the year,
featuring 200 works of art from Mendocino College
students working in Photography, Ceramics, Painting,
Printmaking, and beyond. 

Rules:
Must be a Mendocino College student.

Each student may submit 1-3 artworks in any media
that were completed within the last three years. 

Work does not have to be from a             
classroom  assignment. 

Work does not have to be for sale, however, 100%
of proceeds go to the student for any sold work. 

2-D work must be ready to hang on the wall (this
means it is either framed or in a double mat). 

All students who submit work will have at least one
artwork chosen for the exhibition, or more depending
on space/quality! 

GALLERY SEEKS STUDENT
ARTWORK SUBMISSIONS

THE ARTS

Important Dates: 
Ukiah drop-off work to be juried: Wed., 4/2,
12:30-2:30 pm & Thurs., 4/03, 4-6:00 pm
CVPA building.

Coast, North County, Lakeport, & Krenov
School students may submit works in person
or digitally. Digital entries may be submitted
to gallery@mendocino.edu by 4/01 and must
include title, year, media & dimensions for
each submitted artwork. 

Accepted works from digital entries will be
notified by 4/02. These accepted works
must be delivered to the Ukiah Campus by
Thursday, 4/04, at 6:00 pm.

Opening Reception & Draw-A-Thon: Thursday,
4/24, 4:30-6:30 pm

Pick-up: All works must be picked up on
Monday, 5/19, 12:30-2:30 pm or Tuesday, 5/20,
3-6:00 pm.

Questions? Contact: 
Jazzminh Moore, jmoore@mendocino.edu

Join us Thursday, April 3  at 1:30 pm for an artist talk with
Kala Stein as she discusses Atmospheric River, a large-scale
ceramic installation that explores the intersection of climate
change and material transformation. This talk will offer
insight into her research-driven practice, the role of
ceramics in environmental discourse, and the techniques
she uses. Lectures are FREE and open to the public.

rd,

VISITING ARTIST LECTURE SERIES

mailto:jmoore@mendocino.edu
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ASMC

Interested in affecting change in our student body? Do you
want greater opportunities for all California college students?
Want to create meaningful social connections with your peers? 
Consider running for a seat with the Associated Students of
Mendocino College (ASMC) or simply attend a meeting! All
Mendocino College students are welcome to attend in person
or via Zoom. Each ASMC meeting includes a public comment
section where you can make your voice heard. 

For meeting dates & more info, visit our ASMC webpage.

Stay tuned for details on the upcoming election!

ASMC PURPOSE
ASMC represents the student body of
Mendocino College in all matters related
to our college community.

ASMC BUSINESS
We raise money for student activities 
and scholarships; 
We promote the individual student to take
responsibility for their performance,
health, well being and education.

ASMC VALUES
We promote serving students of all ages 

         through our programs and activities.
We respect the ideas, opinions, 

         contributions, and rights of all students.
We promote high expectations, ethical and moral
standards, positive reinforcement, and recognition.
We promote evaluation and feedback 

         to enhance future learning.
We promote self-knowledge, 

         understanding, and independent thinking.

2024-25 ASMC REPRESENTATIVES

President: Lawrence Ortiz

Vice President: Jasmine Jewel

Secretary: Clarissa Ayala

Treasurer: Colette Manning

Student Trustee: Lacretia (Cretia) Todeo

Student Ambassador: 

Dylan Fraser-Gilbert

Activities Director: Evode Manirahari

Publicity Director: Clayton King

Ecology Director: [Vacant]

Student Rights Advocate: [Vacant]

Parliamentarian: Elias Campise

Ukiah Representative: Russell Furlong

North County Representative: [Vacant]

Lake Representative: [Vacant]

Coast Representative: Misael Triplett 

Your student voice matters. 
Thank you for voting!
Interested in running for ASMC?
Student elections will be held in Spring
2025. Date to be announce soon!

GET INVOLVED!

ASMC will be attending the Student Senate for California
Community Colleges (SSCCC) General Assembly April 4-6, 2025,
in Los Angeles. During the General Assembly, delegates come
together to provide the Board of Directors with priorities to
guide the organization for the upcoming year, have the
opportunity to elect the 2025-26 SSCCC Board Officers, engage
in workshops, and network with other student leaders. 

2025 SSCCC GENERAL ASSEMBLY

http://www.mendocino.edu/library
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ASMC

ENTER FOR A CHANCE TO WIN $100! 

Competition for the best scientific poster and for best
original artwork focusing on sustainability and climate
change. Individual MC students or pairs can make
entries. There will be three $100 prizes awarded: 1)
Judge’s Choice for Best Scientific Poster (selected by
MC science faculty); 2) Judge’s Choice for Best Original
Artwork that includes a short statement of the artwork’s
meaning and significance (selected by MC art faculty); 3)
People’s Choice (selected by public vote). Posters will be
judged based on the thoroughness and accuracy of the
information, and the quality of references (peer-
reviewed sources preferred), language (i.e., grammar,
punctuation, etc), and visuals (images, charts, etc). Work
must be original--no plagiarism will be allowed.

Original artwork will be judged based on
demonstration of effort, time spent and attention to
both form and content (i.e. material
manipulation/craftsmanship and concept/meaning
such as the connection to sustainability), submission
should include a short statement describing the
artwork and your intention (maximum length 500
words), artwork should have been created within the
last three years. All mediums accepted.

EARTH WEEK 2025 When and Where? 
Please deliver your artwork to the Eagles Nests
tables on 4/18 or by noon on 4/22. Please pick up
your art work in the library the week of 4/28. Posters
should be set up in the Student Center (Lowery
Building) by noon on 4/22 or dropped off at the
Library prior to this date. Please pick up your poster
by 4/25 after 3:30 pm, or in the library the next week.
Please label your poster or art work with your name
and MC email. Voting will occur in the Lowery Center
from 4/18-4/22 (please vote for your favorite!), with
winners announced by the next week.

Please sign up in Eagle Support Center If you would
like to volunteer to help set up, breakdown, work
the photo booth, and/or popcorn machine Poster
Design? There is no single right way to design your
poster, but you can use the templates below as a
starting point. Please include references and a title
and list your name on the front and contact info on
the back. 

For more information, contact: 
Diandra Acosta
diandra.acosta@student.mendocino.edu or
Russell Furlong
russell.furlong@student.mendocino.edu

mailto:diandra.acosta@student.mendocino.edu
mailto:russell.furlong@student.mendocino.edu
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FREE FOOD FOR ALL STUDENTS

MONDAY - FRIDAY, 10 AM-6 PM
Ukiah Campus, Room 1250 in MacMillian Hall

Virtual Appointments Available

CAREER ASSESSMENT | INTERVIEW COACHING 
EMPLOYMENT CONNECTIONS |  CAREER WORKSHOPS 

RESUME/COVER LETTER GUIDANCE | & MORE

www.mendocino.edu/career-hub 
careerhub@mendocino.edu  |  707-468-3044
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https://www.mendocino.edu/about/administration/administrative-departments/student-services
https://www.mendocino.edu/support-services/services/all-support-services/mendocino-college-food-pantry
https://nam02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.mendocino.edu%2Fcareer-hub&data=05%7C02%7Cnrakes%40mendocino.edu%7C278bbd8934ce4947b03208dcc5ef662e%7Cdd729988a683419ab9b40e3cc48f15e4%7C0%7C0%7C638602879225353942%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=mCluWfh4M%2F9W8XvjNbQ0QXZw4Nnts6zSAUoAChqYxY0%3D&reserved=0
mailto:careerhub@mendocino.edu

